CHESTNUT HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTA
600 South Service Road
Dix Hills, NY  11746
	631-592-3500
March 6, 2014


Dear Sir/Madam:

The Chestnut Hill Elementary School Parent Teacher Association is hosting our final fundraiser, “Last Dance”, at Fox Hollow Country Club on May 15, 2014.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are saddened that Chestnut Hill Elementary School is closing its doors at the end of the school year.  The students will be separated and dispersed to three (3) other schools in the district.  The proceeds from our final fundraising event will go to support enriching, educational and fun end-of -year programs for all the current students at Chestnut Hill Elementary School. We hope you will help us make this event a huge success by generously offering a donation.  

We respectfully request donations in the form of products, gift cards or certificates for services that we can raffle off at this event.  Please note that we are a non-profit 501(c)3 organization (ID. No. 11-2986097) and all donations are tax deductable. All Merchants and corporations who donate to this very worthy cause will receive recognition for their donation in our event journal to be distributed to all attendees.  

All donations may be sent to my attention at the above address on or before May 9, 2013.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or if you require any additional information. Thank you in advance for your contribution to the Chestnut Hill PTA. We greatly appreciate your generosity.

Sincerely,
Tara Schiff and Sharon Pesner
Chestnut Hill PTA Co-Presidents
516-380-5840/(917) 797
Twigs74@aol.com
spesnerpta@gmail.com
